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Comments: I support the proposed restrictions on fixed anchors. I'm a climber, but I've seen too much bad

behavior in the past decade. Climbers with little experience putting up anchors, or using carbon steel bolts in wet

and marine environments. They deface the rock and put up anchors that will be unsafe after a few years of

weathering (if they aren't unsafe from the start). An example of this kind of "bolt it all!" behavior is Tyler Peak in

the Olympics. A group of climbers "grid bolted" the cliffs. In the space of months they put up dozens of routes.

Stop that kind of thing, please.


